
  

 
24 March 2019 
 
 
 
 
Macquarie Corporate Holdings Pty Ltd  
Lvl 6, 50 Martin Place 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
RE: Stage 2 DA for South Site OSD – Sydney Metro Martin Place Station Precinct 
 
Dear Sir 
 
As part of the continuing design development of the project and specifically in             
response to feedback and comments provided by the Martin Place OSD Design            
Review Panel, refinements to the rooftop plant design and southern elevation           
have been made since the original DA for the Southern Site was lodged. 
 
In reviewing these adjustments and noting that they are minor in nature, we are              
able to verify that the photomontages relied upon within the Visual Impact            
Assessment (dated August 2018) submitted with the DA remain an accurate           
representation of the proposal for the purposes of this assessment. 
 
Arterra Interactive conducted photomontages tests by importing the updated and          
supplied model. Minor roof changes were visible at the top of the building. This              
was not significant. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
TONY MACDONALD 
Managing Director 

 
Arterra Interactive 
 

 

 


